
 
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 12:26 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja Lowenthal 
<suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting  

Christine Daviduk submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting 

Item: c) REPORT 20-0677 CONSIDERATION OF A HOLIDAY FREE PARKING PROGRAM 
(City Manager Suja Lowenthal) 

eComment: Dear Mayor and Members of the City Council, I’m reaching out in support of agenda 
item 14C that would grant approval of free 2-hour holiday parking from Thanksgiving to 
Christmas 2020 in the Downtown Hermosa Beach business district. Given the year that we have 
all had and how negatively it has impacted our local businesses, I I ask that the City 
acknowledge that they are the lifeblood of our town's culture and do what it should do to support 
and facilitate their survival. We want shoppers and diners to be able to shop and spend in our 
town this holiday season (more than ever) and removing the hassle of parking meters would go a 
long way towards that, I appreciate your consideration and hope that you'll support the agenda 
item too. Christine Daviduk Hermosa Beach, CA 

 

 

 


